
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 20th October 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers and Wider Family Members 

 

We are looking to build a group of volunteer reading buddies to support our children to improve their 

reading.  

 

It is always helpful to have extra adults in school who can commit to an hour or two a week to listen to 

children read and support them to improve.  It means the world to our children to have quality time with an 

adult and have direct support to improve week on week.  Whilst we aim to support all children in this way, 

there is a limit to the number of staff and hours in a day.  

 

We currently have three reading buddies across school and would love to be able to have one reading 

buddy per class.  However, we would avoid having parents/family members with their own child’s year 

group.  

 

Reading buddies would need to attend the Local Authority Reading Buddy training and have a Disclosure 

and Barring Service (DBS) check before starting at Norwood.  

 

If you would be interested in being a reading buddy at Norwood, we would love to hear from you. Please 

email the school office at admin@norwoodschool.co.uk or register your interest by phone 01733 574717 for 

the attention of Mrs Cockerill.  

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

 

Mrs J.Cockerill     Mrs D Reynolds 

Deputy Headteacher/ English Lead  Head Teacher 

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwoodschool.co.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk   

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  -  BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 
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